Referral to Environmental Assessment

The Mackenzie Valiey Environmental Impact Review Board has been referred the Ur-Energy development
near the Thelon River area for environmental ossessment under Section 125 (1) of the Mackenzie Valley
Resaurce Managernent Act.

Referring Authority: Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board.

Reasons: The MVYLWB referred this projece on the basis of public concern and
the Beverly caribou migration route.

Development: Mineral exploration.

Location: Screech Lake, east of Great Slave Lake, NT.
Developer: Ur-Energy, Orleans, Ontario

File Number: EA0506-003

For further information, contact:

Martin Haefele, Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmenzal Impact Review Board
Box 938, 200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50ch Avenue)
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